JLa Civic Affairs Foundation

February 6, 2024

Ms. Rachel Thrasher
327 N. Ashley Street
Valdosta, GA 31601

Dear Ms. Thrasher,

| am pleased to inform you that Lowndes County has been awarded a Georgia County Internship
Program (GCIP) grant from the Association County Commissioners of Georgia Civic Affairs Foundation
(“ACCG Civic Affairs Foundation”) contingent upon the parties entering into the terms and conditions of
the Georgia County Internship Program Grant Agreement (the “Agreement”) that this grant award letter
is incorporated hereto. A grant contract package is enclosed for you to complete and return. Upon
proper completion of such as solely determined by the ACCG Civic Affairs Foundation, this grant is
awarded for the 2024 summer program in the amount of $3,259.50 for the Records Protection Program
for Probation Intern project to cover one internship. The grant provided must be used to fund costs
associated with the intern’s salary, FICA, and worker’s compensation as specified in the Agreement.

Please contact Michele NeSmith at mnesmith@accg.org or at 404-922-8737 if you need assistance with
grant requirements or in publicizing the proposed internship position. While the ACCG Civic Affairs
Foundation will post this position through their website and help to publicize it through other channels,
it is the responsibility of the County to recruit, interview and hire the intern. In the event the County is
unable to hire a summer intern for the project description provided, the grant award designated for this
purpose will be rescinded in full.

Congratulations and thank you for participating in the GCIP 2024 grant program.

Dave Wills
Association County Commissioners of Georgia Civic Affairs Foundation Secretary-Treasurer

Sincerely,

cc: Chair Bill Slaughter
Ferlisha Rountree
Belinda Cantrell Lovern
Paige Dukes



